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Update on DfE defibrillator programme roll out 2025

16 Dec 2024

All schools who received defibrillators under the Department for Education's defibrillator programme will receive replacement defibrillator pads next year
2025..

The parcel will be addressed as “DfE Replacement Defibrillator Pads” and for the attention of your school’s headteacher.

Remember to update the national defibrillator network

When you receive your new pads, we remind you to update the national defibrillator network, The Circuit, with the new expiry date and encourage you to
register your device if you have not already.
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